
Rally Lithgow is next event for Brendo

  Brendo is excited to announce that he and Rhianon will return to Lithgow in April to
compete in the Rally of Lithgow, round one of the NSW Rally Championship.   

  

     

    

  {mosimage}After competing in the event last year, Brendo is keen to return, and the rally will
be his first competitive gravel event for 2009.
  
  Whilst the event is familiar to Brendo, he will not drive his own car but instead will be behind
the wheel of a 2006 Subaru Impreza owned by RallySchool.com.au.
  
  “This rally, being a pace noted event, is a great chance for us to get some more experience
using notes,” Brendo said.  “It will also be good to be back on the gravel as our last event (Rally
Tasmania) and our next event (Targa Tasmania), are both tarmac rallies.”
  
  The rally will be held on Saturday, April 18.  
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